
FOI 074/2025 Response 

Request 

Hi,  

In accordance with the freedom of informaƟon act, please could you answer the following 
quesƟons:  

What EPR (Electronic PaƟent Record) is currently being used by the Trust?  

Are there any plans to change this? If so, when?  

Response 

The Trust is currently using Rio and there are no plans to change the system.  


